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The Fahey Bank and coronavirus information. 
 

MARION — As the communities we serve continue to make decisions around the coronavirus 
(COVID-19) we realize that almost everyone will be affected by this national health crisis.  For 
most Americans this has caused a disruption for their business and/or personal life.   

Our primary concern remains the continued health and safety of our customers, communities, 
and our team members.  Based upon further communication from the Ohio Governor’s Office, 
Fahey Bank will take the following action: 

1. We will continue limiting the access to our bank lobbies through May 4th, 2020 
unless an appointment is made in advance, by contacting us at 740-382-8231 or 
emailing info@faheybank.com.  As always, our ATM’s, Online Banking, and 
Telephone Banking services are available 24/7 to serve you.   If you believe you will 
need additional assistance with your banking needs, please call or email us to allow 
us to make arrangements to serve you.   

We would encourage you to take advantage of our mobile and online banking products to make 
it easier for you to take control of your finances from the comfort of your home.   If you have not 
enrolled in these products and would like more information regarding how to access your 
accounts electronically, please visit www.faheybank.bank or give us a call at 740-382-8231. 

Rest assured that our Fahey Family is ready and able to assist you, our valued customers, with 
any and all of your banking needs.  We will continue to communicate with you, as this fluid 
situation evolves and as we have more information to share.  You can follow us on Instagram, 
Twitter, and Facebook to get the most up-to-date information from us in regards to the 
coronavirus situation. 


